
On behalf of the Wetumka Police Department I sincerely thank you 
and your team for the donation of 7 officer Trauma bags. The benefit 
this equipment brings our officers, and by extention, the rural 
community we serve is monumental. We found the process to apply 
for the kits to be seamless and our communications with the USDSA 
were timely and professional. 
 
I assure you, your gracious donation and clear drive to support law 
enforcement will not be forgotten. 
 

With gratitude, 
 
Chief Branden Garner 
 


